November 20, 2010

Mandy Robinson
Deputy Clerk of the Board
Kittitas County Commissioners

Dear Ms. Robinson,

Regarding your letter of November 19, 2010 concerning continued appointment to the
Kittitas County Area on Aging, I would like to be considered for reappointment td this
board. I have also indicated this desire to the Area Agency on Aging. |

Thank you,
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Richard B. Tate
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